From: David M. Hagenhoff

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 3:02 PM

To: Michael Hall

Cc: Matt M. Hollrah; David O'Black
Subject: FW: EIm Closure between 5th and 6th

From Tom Wellman with the City of Columbia.
Thanks,

Dawvid Hagenhoff

Field Coordinator

Office: 573-449-9902 x463
4240 Philips Farm Road, Suite 101, Columbia, MO 65201

) CATALYST

Formerly known as Trittenbach Development

From: Tom Wellman [mailto:tom.wellman@como.gov]

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 2:06 PM

To: David M. Hagenhoff <dmhagenhoff@catalystdesignworks.com>
Subject: Fwd: Elm Closure between 5th and 6th

Sent this to the wrong address the first time.

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Tom Wellman <tom.wellman@como.gov>
Date: Fri, Jul 22, 2016 at 2:02 PM

Subject: Elm Closure between 5th and 6th
To: dmhagnehoffic@catalystdesignworks.com

Hi David,

Just following up on our discussion yesterday of the proposed Elm Street closure. I agree that
we, at the City would have had to do such a closure at some point in the not-too-distance future
in order to replace the stormwater conveyance box that runs through the middle of the site which
is in very poor condition. As that conveyance neared failure, we would have had to replace it and
would likely have had to do so on an alignment that would have required closures.

I'om



